ST. BENEDICT CATHOLIC CHURCH

12130 FALCON HIGHWAY 80831 « (719) 495-1426

To Whom it may concern,

My name is Father Michael Goodyear. | am the pastor of St. Benedict Catholic Church founded in 2005. | am writing to
inform you of our desire to place a very prominent sign on our church property where it can be observed not only by our
patrons, but also by the public for possible future patronage.

Currently, we have over 300 people in our congregation who enjoy the services we provide for them. Additionally, we
serve many people who are not of our congregation through our Saint Vincent de Paul program. We wish to provide the
same services to other people who may not know we are at this location. With a beautiful and very obvious sign, people
will be more easily able find us instead of driving by us, as we have been told many times over.

Since 2005, we have grown and now feel that some large signage with a clear view of the Falcon Highway would provide
the public exposure our church needs so that we would be able to provide our services to more of the community in the
area. We are trying to attract more people to hear the Word of God under our roof. If they do not know that we are
here, how can we serve God and our community?

This sign is for the community: both the people who already attend our services and for the next generation of people so
they know we are here and who we are. We want people to know they can come here for a place to worship, and as a
place of safety and comfort.

The sign will give us better public exposure to Falcon highway and will satisfactorily fill our desires for a sign as stated
above.

If you have any questions, | may be reached at 719-495-1426.

Sincerely

Rev Yy WQ{%/@_\

Rev. Michael Goodyear, Pastor
St. Benedict Catholic Church



